
From: Chris Briere-Edney  
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:04 PM 
To: Planning 
Subject: Application Reference: 2024/0596/T 
 
Application Reference: 2024/0596/T 
37 Camden Mews NW1 9BY 
Proposed work Rear Garden 1x Tree of Heaven (T1) Fell to the Ground 
  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
I am in full support of the Application. 
  
The tree in question is a park tree and unsuitable for a small urban garden. 
The roots of the tree are severely damaging the adjacent garden wall. 
37 Camden Mews NW1 9BY is underpinned and perhaps protected from the 
roots. 
The neigbouring properties, built on London clay are very susceptible to 
subsidence. The Tree of Heaven (T1) is likely to cause problems in the future. 
  
I live at 188 Camden Rd which backs on to 37 Camden Mews NW1 9Byand am 
most directly affected by Tree of Heaven (T1). 
  
In recent years more and larger branches have been falling off Tree of Heaven 
(T1). 
If 1 of these branches fell on to 1 of my grandchildren playing in my garden it 
could cause serious injury even death: something we don’t want even to 
contemplate. 
For the above reasons I support the application. 
It is essential that this tree is felled. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
  
  
Chris Briere-Edney 
 


